
 

Apostle Islands National Lakeshore is now recruiting for visitor 

service assistants to work if there is an Ice Cave event this 

winter. Applicants must live within 30 miles of the park. The 

amount of work will vary from very little to full time depending 

on winter visitation. For more information go to 

https://www.usajobs.gov/GetJob/PrintPreview/422215800 or 

call 715-779-3397. Applications will be accepted until at least 

December 14, 2015. (nh) 


